
 
WELCOME ABOARD! 

 

Congratulations on your recent orders to Amphibious Squadron (PHIBRON) 11! We’re excited 

to have you join our team and know you’re excited as well.   

 

Amphibious Squadron (PHIBRON) 11 is the only forward-deployed amphibious squadron in the 

U.S. Navy; and we provide centralized planning embarkation, movement, control, coordination 

and integration of all aspects of amphibious warfare.  

 

Now that you have received orders to PHIBRON 11, please reach out to receive a sponsor at 

cpr11.sponsor@cpr11.navy.mil. Your sponsor is there to help you check into the command with 

all of the tools needed to succeed and will be a valuable asset for you and your family during 

your transfer process. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, they will be your best 

point of contact. 

 

Once again, we are excited to have you as part of our team. Welcome aboard! 

 

 

Very Respectfully, 

 

 

CAPT Patrick German 

Commodore, Amphibious Squadron 11 
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